
December 2, 2008 

TO:   Qwest 

FROM:  Puget Sound Energy 

SUBJECT:  Puget Sound Energy 

   1200 Prudential Blvd. 

   Longview, WA   98632 

In preparation for acquiring a new steam and gas combustion facility in Longview, 

Washington, we are requesting a block of 100 sequential DID’s in the following 

range:

 360 XXX-7200 thru 7299 

This request is needed to accommodate an existing internal company dialing plan.  

Only the above range will work.  The above referenced block of DID numbers are 

needed within the next 30 days or sooner. 

Thank you. 

Manono A. McMillan 

Information Technology Service Analyst 

Puget Sound Energy - Telecommunications 
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REDACTED


